
Vallis School Association (VSA) News

30th March 2022

Friday 1st April: Forest School Cake Sale

It is the turn of Forest School this week and as this is an 

area enjoyed by children from across the school, we ask all 

parents/carers who are willing and able to bake or buy 

cookies, flapjacks, cupcakes etc for the sale. Please bring 

any contributions to the Community Room on Friday 

morning. 

If you have time to help pack (8:55am in the Community 

Room) or sell (2:45pm outside the school) please let Mrs

Lucey or Mrs Boorer know. Our next cake sale on 29th April 

will be in aid of Saturn Class. 

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com

Mufti Day: Friday 1st April

We will be holding a mufti day this Friday 

to raise additional funds for the VSA 

contributions to school activities, including 

the improvements to Forest School. 

Children are invited to wear their own 

clothes in exchange for a cash donation 

which will go into VSA funds.

Secondhand Uniform shop

Our next secondhand uniform shop with be on Friday 1st

April outside the Community Room from 2:45pm. We have 

lots of summer items like shorts and summer dresses so if 

you need to stock up please stop by.

Easter Competition

Look out for our Easter competition sheet 

which will be sent home with children on 

Friday. Our treasurer, Violetta, has kindly

donated an Easter Egg as a prize for 

each key stage and EYFS. To be entered

into the draw to win, children/families

should complete the wordsearch and

Easter Egg Hunt and return to the school 

on Wednesday 6th with an entry fee of £1. 

The winners will receive their Easter Eggs 

in the Celebration Assembly on Friday 8th.


